
Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

TR-28 - Adequacy Review #3 / Schwartzwalder Mine, M-1977-300
Elizabeth Busby <ebusby@alexcoenv.com> Tue, Jul 9, 2019 at 6:39 PM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>, CLL- Jim Harrington <jim@coloradolegacy.land>
Cc: "CLL - Paul Newman (Paul@ColoradoLegacy.Land)" <Paul@coloradolegacy.land>, "Cazier - DNR, Tim"
<tim.cazier@state.co.us>, "Cunningham - DNR, Michael" <michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>, Billy Ray
<bray@alexcoenv.com>

Dear Ms. Eschberger,

 

On behalf of Colorado Legacy Land, I would like to request an extension for the Technical Revision #28.    I would also
like request an informal meeting to discuss the comments provided in Adequacy Review #3.  We want to be sure that we
fully understand the comments provided so that we can address them appropriately.  Are you and Michael are available to
meet in the morning on Wednesday July 17?  We would be happy to meet at your office or where ever is most
convenient. 

 

We would like to request a new decision date of Friday August 16th.  This should provide sufficient time to meet together,
submit a response to comments, and for CDRMS’ review.   Thank you for your consideration, Liz Busby

 

Elizabeth Busby, PE
Project Manager / Environmental Engineer

** Please note the new email address***

Alexco Water & Environment Inc.

171 North College Ave

Fort Collins, CO 80524

C. 303-941-6689 | T. 970-632-2240

www.alexcoenv.com | ebusby@alexcoenv.com

 

This email contains privileged or confidential information and is intended only for the named recipients. If you have received this email in error or are not a
named recipient, please notify the sender and destroy the email. -

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

 

 

From: Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 3, 2019 3:06 PM
To: CLL- Jim Harrington <jim@coloradolegacy.land>
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Cc: Elizabeth Busby <ebusby@alexcoenv.com>; CLL - Paul Newman (Paul@ColoradoLegacy.Land)
<Paul@coloradolegacy.land>; Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>; Cunningham - DNR, Michael
<michaela.cunningham@state.co.us>
Subject: TR-28 - Adequacy Review #3 / Schwartzwalder Mine, M-1977-300

 

Mr. Harrington,

 

Please see attached adequacy review letter for TR-28.

 

The current decision date is set for next Friday, 7/12. So if you think more time will be needed, please submit an
extension request at your earliest convenience.

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions. Also, we would be happy to chat with you as a group if that would be helpful.
Just let me know.

Thanks,

 

Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]
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